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EPO Boards of Appeal: 
recent decisions

Recent decisions of the Boards of Appeal of the EPO are now updated continuously on the 

EPO website.

In today's IPKat blog, Darren Smyth highlights some noteworthy cases from the first two 

months of 2012.
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http://www.epo.org/law-practice/case-law-appeals/recent.html
http://ipkitten.blogspot.com/2012/03/what-have-epo-boards-of-appeal-been-up.html
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